


problems because of the fires that are hundred of miles away from their houses.
 
The problem is insurance companies are trying to reduce their risk so people in San Diego can't get insurance, and
they can't buy or sell their houses.  My insurance  in VOCA went up by 1,400 about 3 months ago.   So a few weeks
ago after the fires I tried to get bids for less but the rates were HIGHER!
 
I don't have time to list all the problems this has caused.  It's devastating.    As you probably heard a lot of people in
the recent CA fires didn't have insurance for the same reasons listed above.   I can tell by the questions asked by the
insurance companies  a few weeks ago, they want information on what type of landscape and risks are involved  or
near a home before  issuing a policy
 
BUT the most important concerns the residents have is the FIRE DANGER.  I work for insurance companies
handling claims/lawsuits and I know that most people underestimate the risks of many dangerous situations.  Then I
get the lawsuits after people get killed or injured or their property is destroyed.   So I'm can't understand how the
residents don't get to vote on this since there's a HUGE risk.   I can already see the captions on these lawsuits.  
 
Can you please let me know what is going to happen?   Thanks
Alicia Asher 




